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The Group 

PO Box 94551 

Seattle, WA  98124 

 

CHAIR:  Tony Peredo                                Rainier View Water Company      253 537 6634                                           
tony@rainierviewwater.com  

 

VICE CHAIR:  Chris Sutton                      Backflows Northwest                     425 277 2888                                                        
chris@backflowsnorthwest.com 

 

TREASURER:  Dennis McLaughlin      McLaughlin Backflow                     206 364 9531                         
mclaughlinbackflowtesting@msn.com 

 

SECRETARY:  Kathy Caldwell                City of Redmond                                425 556 2847                                      
kcaldwell@redmond.gov 

 

PAST CHAIR:  Tim Cantwell                  Woodinville Water District           425 487 4125                                 
tcantwell@woodinvillewater.com                                                                
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The December planning meeting was held on December 17th at Woodinville 

Water District.  Those in attendance were Tim Cantwell, Tony Peredo, Chris 

Sutton, Dennis McLaughlin, Bob Eastwood, Linda McMurphy, Casey Parks, Mary 

Gonzales, Mark Mahoney, James Salter, Debbie Crooks, Mark Mahoney, and Carla 

Snyder. 

Dennis McLaughlin gave the treasurers report.  The bank balance is $21,331.88.  

Dennis has completed all of the paperwork and red tape with the IRS.  We are 

now operating legitimately with Federal and State Governmental agencies and 

will be filing a tax report in February.  We should all be very grateful to Dennis for 

the countless hours he has spent to get this on-going problem resolved for us. 

Dennis is meeting with vice chair, Chris Sutton very soon to add his name to the 

checking account, so two officers have access to check writing.  They have chosen 

to move the bank account from Key Bank to Home Street Bank with hopes of 

receiving better customer service.  Along those lines, at the January meeting we 

will be discussing what limits should be associated with the checking account.  We 

also would like to open the discussion of what is expected and specific duties of 

the officers.  The roles have not been clearly defined in the past and we would 

like to work on some clarification.                                                                                                   

Apologies for a short newsletter, but the secretary was not at the meeting and 

information is rather scarce!  Below is the 2015 calendar.  Keep in mind that there 

are still some holes in the schedule.  We are looking at holding the BAT meeting at 

La Quinta in Tacoma instead of Bellevue this year.  There will be more information 

soon.  The April meeting on fire systems is still up in the air, and I’m not sure if we 

have a guest speaker for that.  Everyone always enjoys a good field trip in July, so 

if you have any ideas or contributions for these months, please let us know!  

There has been some discussion of moving the annual picnic; again your input is 

needed.  The May meeting at Mercer Island is also tentative.  Sandy is not sure 

she will have a venue available for us to use.  So that’s what we have for now. 

The next meeting will be held at Coal Creek Utility District on January 21st at 10 

AM.    Address is 6801 132nd Pl SE, Newcastle 98059 

 



 

DATE

1/21/2015

              

2/18/2015

18-Mar

15-Apr

20-May

   TENTATIVE

17-Jun

15-Jul

19-Aug

16-Sep

28-Oct

7 AM-4 PM

18-Nov

16-Dec

17238 Woodinville-Duvall Rd 425 423 4190

ELECTIONS CITY OF REDMOND KATHY CALDWELL

18080 NE 76TH ST 425 556 2847

2016 PLANNING WOODINVILLE WATER DIST TIM CANTWELL

1425 EAST 27TH ST 

ANNUAL PICNIC REDMOND-PERRIGO PARK KATHY CALDWELL

OR NEW LOCATION?? SUGGESTIONS 425 556 2847

SEMINAR PLANNING SILVER LAKE WATER CASEY PARKS

15205 41ST AVE SE 425 337 3647

ANNUAL SEMINAR TACOMA-LA QUINTA COMMITTEE

IDEAS OR SUGGESTIONS

425 556 2847

INCIDENT 

RESPONSE
CITY OF MERCER ISLAND SANDY LOVE

9611 SE 36TH ST 206-275 7787

CCS CUSTOMER 

COMMUNICATION
WOODINVILLE WATER DIST TIM CANTWELL

17238 Woodinville-Duvall Rd 425-487-4125

FIELD TRIP KATHY CALDWELL

REDMOND/TACOMA 425 556 2847

HD FOWLER CHRIS SUTTON
IRRIGATION 

SYSTEMS

13440 SE 30TH ST, BELLEVUE 425 277 2888

BAT MEETING TBD

BELLEVUE/TACOMA PHONE

FIRE SYSTEMS TBD KATHY CALDWELL

6801 132ND PL, NEWCASTLE 98059

CARLA SNYDER

425 235 9200

WWCCPP GROUP 2015 CALENDAR

All meetings start at 10 AM and close at 12 PM unless otherwise noted

CONTACTTOPIC

BYLAWS AND 

OFFICAL DUTIES 
COAL CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

LOCATION


